
 
 
 
Happy First Week of Class!  

Welcome to the first official edition of Pre-View  – the "all you need to know" guide to being a 
successful & engaged Pre-Business student at UNC. As a refresher, Pre-View is a bi-weekly newsletter 
that highlights upcoming events relevant to Pre-Business students as well as special opportunities, 
and tips for success! 
 
As you begin your time at UNC, we want to remind you to give yourself grace in this transition. Your 
future is so bright here and we are excited to see how you add to the Carolina family. Remember 
there are so many people, resources, and opportunities here to support you. Please be sure to utilize 
them. One of the goals of the Pre-View newsletter is to keep you informed about ways to help 
enhance your time and experience as a UNC Pre-Business student. 
 
As a reminder, the Undergraduate Business Program (UBP) Open House & Student Club Fair will be 
held this Thursday, August 24, from 5:00 PM to 7:00 PM (register below). As a reminder from 
what you learned at orientation, this event will include an outdoor Kenan-Flagler student club fair and 
a Pre-Business admissions overview and student panel. This will give you the unique opportunity to 
connect with Kenan-Flagler staff and students and ask admissions questions, as well as learn how to 
get plugged into our community and clubs this year (open to all UNC students). There will be food, 
music, and more! We are excited to see you! 
 
 
Note: If you are unable to attend this event due to a scheduling conflict, a recording of the 
admissions session and Kenan-Flagler club information will be sent out following the event. 

 

 
Mark Your Calendar   

• August 24 (Thursday) @ 5:00 PM – UBP Open House & Student Club Fair, Kenan-Flagler 
Business School – Please register using this personalized registration link.  If you wish to 
share this invite with a friend (and we hope that you do), please send along this non-
personalized link https://applynow.kenan-flagler.unc.edu/register/ubpopenhouse23. 

https://mx.technolutions.net/ss/c/VpDhrCrvzjOrNk6AZ3TbHjP2XCq4XCczE-uh0oulkHzvOfcJ3UMC4tjsMLeFF65tfKZZ45Rocd7fZACJ_-nwHdPa1CaTKQMfX6TcqnoQpre973v7Q6ml4KYJSTg5wkeNqMLm-OL0udEU0MIn6LX0D2CH6gM1fBj7oekCjvjdwXcu6vIh2dEReGvbjRd9cP3xqMFYxM-vMOJIi84W3IsEQA/3yx/ymGtV-3yTreRfjo-Y2t3zg/h0/vXannki-XAlkv5HKexLcjUR31kqoabWWDVkFBt85wTI
https://mx.technolutions.net/ss/c/VpDhrCrvzjOrNk6AZ3TbHjP2XCq4XCczE-uh0oulkHzvOfcJ3UMC4tjsMLeFF65tfKZZ45Rocd7fZACJ_-nwHTZ1oUOROM67b9EFcEPCdSY/3yx/ymGtV-3yTreRfjo-Y2t3zg/h1/wKptHmeIUVi0PABvhamfikfgI2vwgsE2up7gWWqyLMI


 
Being BUSI  

Hear from Isaac Malave, Class of 2022, as he shares some words of wisdom 
fitting for Pre-Business students.  
 
"Whether it’s for your academic career, professional career, entrepreneurial 
ventures, personal goals, etc., you should always lay the right foundation and 
go slow to go fast. Success in life takes time, and to fully optimize the outcome 
of your objectives, you should take most of that time planning for it and properly setting yourself up 
to reach that success."   
  

 

 
Wellness Tip  
 
"In order to be your best self you must take care of your whole self! Remember that your well-being 
will influence your student experience this year - so take care of yourselves and take care of each 
other!" 
 
– Felix Morton, Kenan-Flagler Wellness Coach 

 

 

Access the Pre-View Archive    

 

https://mx.technolutions.net/ss/c/VpDhrCrvzjOrNk6AZ3TbHjP2XCq4XCczE-uh0oulkHzvOfcJ3UMC4tjsMLeFF65tHz8MpOw6HZRU2xVWWxOw4wS_k0Q62BgO0K2OGFhMWoN6JpBXHMgkpgsJL3Tr5OC12s_2cnmWOh13h_3nOal2Tg/3yx/ymGtV-3yTreRfjo-Y2t3zg/h3/H3I1cBVXxMo0yNLiLot3hVcG6cDH314lYoEmDfbJzcE
https://mx.technolutions.net/ss/c/VpDhrCrvzjOrNk6AZ3TbHjP2XCq4XCczE-uh0oulkHzvOfcJ3UMC4tjsMLeFF65tHz8MpOw6HZRU2xVWWxOw4wS_k0Q62BgO0K2OGFhMWoN6JpBXHMgkpgsJL3Tr5OC12s_2cnmWOh13h_3nOal2Tg/3yx/ymGtV-3yTreRfjo-Y2t3zg/h3/H3I1cBVXxMo0yNLiLot3hVcG6cDH314lYoEmDfbJzcE

